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Dear parent/carer 
 
Since September, all Year 8 students have been taught in mixed ability classes. This will essentially will be 
the same from January but with some further refinement in response to teacher feedback. At the end of this 
term our subject teachers met to discuss student groupings, class dynamics, student performance in in-class 
assessments and more formal Working At (WA) assessments allowing an informed decision to be made 
around classes.  

Students are allocated an English class which will be the same class for History, Geography, French/Spanish, 
RE and Personal Development. Students are also allocated a Maths class which will be the same for Science, 
Computer Science, Drama, Art and music. Design and Technology and PE set students in smaller mixed 
ability groups within their own subject areas.  

We are writing to inform you that your child will be moving maths class as from January.  This will be 
reflected in their new timetable which they will receive on their first day back after the new year. 

If you have any queries regarding your child's set, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
  
Mr Koltan                                             Miss Jones 
Senior Assistant Headteacher                     Head of Maths 
jkoltan@boteler.org.uk                         fjones@boteler.org.uk  
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